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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

November 19, 1976

Dear Bob:

I don't want to let any more time elapse before I let you
know how appreciative 1 and Betty and the rest of our family
are for your most kind open letter published in the Chicago
Sun Times on November 4th. .

The great disappointment of me and my family at losing the
election has been eased by the knowledge that you and others
understand what I have tried to accomplish in my two and

a half years in the White House.

In the future, as I look back on this period, I will treasure
the thoughtful and considerate things you wrote about my

Presidency.

Betty and the children join me in sending to you our very
best personal wishes. '

Sincerely,

Mr. b Gre ﬁ { ﬂ(‘
Chicdgo Sun Times %’ﬁg)‘ 2;

401 N. Wabash Avenue "1

Chicago, Illinois 60611
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